
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Exam Based Homework – February Half Term 2019 
 
Date: 18th – 22nd February  
 
 
 
I am making you aware of focused exam based homework activities we have 
planned to support your son/daughter in their upcoming GCSE Examinations.   
The completion of these homework activities are of extreme significance in 
order to prepare pupils to reach their potential in their final GCSE Examinations.  
 
All activities have been planned by each department to give pupils as much 
exam experience as possible and to fill in gaps in their understanding after their 
mock exams. Pupils will be provided with their homework materials in their final 
week in School before the half term break; if there are any misconceptions 
around what is expected, pupils should speak with their class teacher before 
leaving School for the half term break.  
 
The partnership between school and home is vital in ensuring your child’s future 
success so we would appreciate your support in promoting this opportunity for 
further study.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Shearman  
Head of Year 11 


